Senate Motion – Disciplinary Reports

Motion for consideration by Senate (8 May 2019)

I am requesting a motion for Senate in conjunction with Steve Gore as Acting President. Given Senate on the 8th of May is the last one of the year, I propose that should any disciplinary hearings take by the end of the Academic Year 2018-19 (up to June 30th 2019), they be published as a post-meeting item to maintain a proper record of disciplinary hearings, at the discretion of the Chair of Senate.

The reasoning behind this motion:
1. If disciplinary reports are sent to the next Senate, they will be published outside of the Academic Year they take place. 
1. Disciplinary reports being published in the next Academic Year may not be relevant to the current students involved (i.e. committees will have changed, a new Disciplinary Chair will have been elected etc.)
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